NORTH TEXAS STATE COLLEGE

DENTON, TEXAS

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

Nov.23, 1956

Mr. Walter Campbell University of Oklahoma Norman, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Campbell:

Dr. Martin Shockley of our faculty referred me to you as a possible source of information on the origin of the Indian police who were serving on reservations in the period around the turn of the century. Dr. Shockley spoke in particular of a paper which you read before an American Literature Symposium in 1940.

Any help you can give me on this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

William T. Hagan William T. Hagan